
Nailsea Neighbourhood Watch Committee 
Minutes of meeting on Tuesday 14

th
 June 2016 at 19.30 at the Tithe Barn, Nailsea 

 
 

1. Present / Apologies 
Name    Pres Apols 
Peter Smith – Chairperson  Yes 
Mike West – Vice-Chairperson  Yes  
Colin Oliver – Treasurer  Yes 
Trevor Lyons    No No 
Sue Lomax    Yes  
Brenda Dashfield   No No 
Pam Wakeling   No Yes 
Geoff Collard    Yes 
Jill Collard    Yes 
Sarah Davies    No Yes 
 
 

1. Minutes of the last meeting 
       The minutes of the meeting of  12

th
 April were taken as read. 

 
2. Matters arising from minutes 

6.1 Cheque for £75 to sponsor Nailsea in Bloom has been sent. 
 

3. Treasurer’s report 
3.1 Colin reported that our bank balance stands at £3,888.73 with one outstanding cheque for 

£12 to be paid. 
 

4. Schemes progress 
4.1 Colin reported that we are still looking for Contact Person for Hazelbury Road (North), 

Wyatts Close, Beechwood Road, Downland Close, West End Lane and Ash Hayes Drive. 
Letters have been delivered to all houses in these schemes. The Police may have a 
replacement for Ash Hayes Drive (tbc). We have requested that Valley Way Road is de-
registered as no replacement Contact Person can be found. 

4.2 A replacement Contact Person has been found for Causeway View. A Starter Pack has 
been delivered. 
 

5. Annual General Meeting. 
 

5.1 Nominations for Officers & Committee 
5.1.1 Sue Lomax agreed to be nominated as Chairperson. 
5.1.2 Geoff Collard & Jill Collard both agreed to be nominated as Committee members. 
5.1.3 Geoff Collard agreed to act asDeputy Chairperson.  

5.2 Our guest speaker will be Cliff White presenting “Behind the scenes of the Antiques 
Roadshow”. 

5.3 Action: Peter to notify our local police team of the date & time of the July meeting. 
  

6. Future of Nailsea Neighbourhood Watch Association 
 

6.1 Sarah Davies, our Contact Person for Eastway, has volunteered to publish future 
newsletters for the Watch and maintain our web site. 

6.2 Nick Hastings from Harptree Close, has expressed a wish to join the Committee, however 
he was unable to attend tonight’s meeting. 
 

7. AOB 
6.1 We have received a letter and invoice should we want to sponsor Nailsea in Bloom again  
                 next year. Action Colin, cfwd  

 
8. Next meeting 

The next meeting will be Tuesday 12
th
 September 2016 at 07:30pm in the Tithe barn. 

 
   

Meeting closed at 8:25 pm 


